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Comments: | have been visiting Prince William Sound since the 1970s, and am concerned about impacts of the
increase in human activity in the area. | appreciate the Chugach National Forest's stewardship of the
ecosystems, and that should continue in the future. The revision of the plan needs to include limited motorized
vehicles for traditional activities, forbid personal timber harvests or mineral explorations, and put limits on
hatcheries.

We almost lost our Sound when the Exxon Valdez spill ruined much of the ecosystem. Please use the recovery
plan as a guide, and manage those lands for conservation and wilderness purposes. Do not let this area become
trashed due to overuse or misuse.



